
TEAAM 
AEROMEDICAL 
Is expanding to  
Fort St John.

Info-sessions being held at:  
Bailey Helicopters -  
6219 242 Rd, Fort St John, BC, V1J 4M6 

October 22nd 6:30PM  
October 23rd 8:30AM  

Due to COVID-19 Restrictions we ask that 
you RSVP to - nathalie.white@teaam.ca - 
for appropriate social distancing 
measures. 
If unable to attend, we will be streaming 
both sessions via Zoom - Please RSVP for 
information - nathalie.white@teaam.ca 

TEAAM has collaborated with Bailey 
Helicopters to provide Long Line and 
Medevac rescue in the Northern BC Area 
to patients in industrial and austere 
settings beyond the reach of BC 
Ambulance Service. Using this method 
allows TEAAM to respond quickly to the 
injured party and provide expedited 
extrication from the accident site and 
transport to an appropriate hospital or 
resources.  
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